
PECO is investing $1.7 million in 
Newtown Borough and a small portion 
of Newtown Township as part of the
company’s proactive efforts to upgrade
the local natural gas distribution system. 

The project is critical to meeting the 
growing need and demand for safe, growing need and demand for safe, 
reliable, and affordable natural gas for 
our customers in Newtown Borough, 
Newtown Township, and across 
Bucks County.

This investment will allow homes, 
businesses, and communities to convert 
to natural gas service. This project will to natural gas service. This project will 
also provide more natural gas into the 
area where it would otherwise be 
constrained, potentially causing 
reliability issues during the coldest days
of the year for existing customers.

A detour on State Street will be in place Monday through 
Friday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., with lane closures. Access to all 
businesses will be maintained for the entirety of the project. 
Emergency access, mail and package delivery, trash removal, 
and school bus transportation will be maintained. 

This project involves replacing existing 
natural gas main and service lines with 
new plastic pipe, which enhances safety, 
is more durable, improves service, and 
reduces methane emissions. 

The majority of the construction work 
will occur in Newtown Borough on State will occur in Newtown Borough on State 
Street from Penn Street to the Borough
boundary. A small portion of the work
will extend on State Street in Newtown
Township.

Customers directly impacted by the work will be contacted 
before any work occurs. If you have any questions 
regarding the details of this project, please email us
at gasworkinquiries@exeloncorp.com.

PROJECT OVERVIEW

PROJECT DETAILS AND SCHEDULE

CONTACT US

BUCKS COUNTY NATURAL GAS PROJECT

Newtown Borough
and Newtown Township

Construction is scheduled to begin at Centre and State Streets in 
July 2025. The anticipated completion date is November 2025.

This work will require detour and lane closures on State Street
on a block by block basis to minimize disruption during hours
of construction. Access will only be restricted to blocks being
actively worked that day. 



 



 

 
July 11, 2025 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
We are contacting you about an upcoming project occurring in Newtown Borough and a small portion of 
Newtown Township that will enhance the local natural gas infrastructure. This $1.7 million infrastructure 
investment is critical to meeting the growing need and demand for safe, reliable, and affordable natural gas for 
our customers in Newtown Borough, Newtown Township, and across Bucks County. 
 
About the Project: 
 

• We will be replacing the existing natural gas main and service lines with new plastic pipe, which is more 
durable, enhances safety, and improves service reliability. 

• The majority of the construction work will occur in Newtown Borough on State Street from Penn Street 
to the Borough boundary. A small portion of the work will extend on State Street in Newtown Township. 

• Work is expected to begin at Centre and State Streets on July 21, 2025, 
• The project is expected to be completed in November 2025. 
• This work will require detour and lane closures on State Street on a block-by-block basis to minimize 

disruption during hours of construction. Access will only be restricted to blocks being actively worked 
that day. 

o A detour on State Street will be in place Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., with lane 
closures. 

• Access to all businesses will be maintained for the entirety of the project. Emergency access, mail and 
package delivery, trash removal, and school bus transportation will be maintained. 

• This work will be performed by General Asphalt Paving Co of Philadelphia, a qualified PECO 
contractor. If you have any questions or to schedule an appointment, please contact Joe Meehan of 
General Asphalt Paving at 215-677-2626.  If you are not the owner of the building, please forward this 
written notice to the owner of the building. 

• A project webpage will be live in the coming days. Visit peco.com/newtowngasproject for up-to-date 
project information. 

 
Most of the work will be performed outdoors, but to safely connect your property to the new natural gas main, 
PECO or a PECO contractor will need to turn off natural gas service and then enter your property to relight 
your appliances after the connection. We will need access to the natural gas appliances or equipment in your 
home so we can perform this work and later that day to restore service and relight any appliances. At this time, 
we will also be relocating any indoor natural gas meters to the exterior of the building to a location that is above-
ground and is as close as practical to the existing indoor location. 
 
This relocation work is necessary for the safety of our employees, contractors, customers, and communities 
and is mandated by the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission.   
 
Prior to work beginning, customers should mark any customer owned facilities present on the 
property. Examples of customer owned facilities include, but are not limited to, water services, sewer laterals, 
septic tanks, underground cable, drainage pipe, security lines, private lighting, dog fences, and sprinkler 
systems. 
 
 
 
 



 

 
If you have any other questions about this work and/or would like to provide any supplemental information, 
please call PECO Work Inquiries (610) 832-6420 or email GasWorkInquiries@exeloncorp.com. 
 
If you are not currently using natural gas and are interested in learning more about the conversion process, 
please call PECO New Business (866) 685-5665. 
 
For general utility questions, you may also contact Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission, Bureau of 
Consumer Services at (800) 692-7380. 
 
 
PECO 
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